Survey Training interests of CLME+ Stakeholders

8 mai 2019

On behalf of the UNDP/GEF CLME+ Project we are requesting the assistance of your
membership for the completion of this short survey. Consistent with the UNDP/GEF
+CLME Project to provide better access to training and capacity development
opportunities in the Wider Caribbean Region, we recognize that feedback from key
stakeholders is essential for the user-driven design of the proposed service. In this
light, we kindly ask you to refer to the survey found at this link:

[https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CLME CapacitySurveyl].

The survey is designed to take no more than 5 minutes to complete. Please note
that all responses will be exclusively used to improve Capacity Development
Strategy at CLME+.
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